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Friday 16th February 2018

IMPORTANT PLEASE READ - PARENT LOGIN PAGE
CHANGE

You may have noticed that we have made a change to our SchoolMoney website. Now when
parents go to www.schoolmoney.co.uk they will be redirected to the new eduspot website.

To sign in, all parents need to do is select the Sign In button in the top right hand corner of the
screen. A list will drop down and they need to select the Parent Login option ot the bottom. This will
then send them to the parent login screen as normal.

If you have any questions about this new feature, please call our support line on 0845 388 5510

You can also send us an email at support@schoolmoney.co.uk and we will contact you as soon as
possible!

Thank you,
SchoolMoney Team
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